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Dear «Greeting», 

 

 Greetings!  We hope this letter finds you doing well and preparing for a fun 
and exciting summer.  Our family is packing up our home in Muncie and getting 

ready to head out to Colorado again this summer.   

 As our Campus Ministry looks forward to a great new frontier in the coming years, bold leadership 
is one of the essential ingredients.  This summer I will be participating in a six week Leadership This summer I will be participating in a six week Leadership This summer I will be participating in a six week Leadership This summer I will be participating in a six week Leadership 
Development Track.  Development Track.  Development Track.  Development Track.  It promises to sharpen my vision for the part I will personally play in reaching the 
next generation of leaders for Jesus. Through this training I will discover and refine how God has designed 
me to lead.  I will be able to see how different people lead in different ways. Hearing from top leaders in 

business, ministry, academia, law, and other disciplines will help me learn from a variety of perspectives. 

 Interactive sessions will expose me to the best of current leadership ideas. Coaches and small 
groups will help me develop my own personal development plan based on my God given gifts and 
abilities.  Wherever the Lord chooses to use me in the future, the insight I'll gain from the Leadership 

Track will sharpen my skills and clarify my calling.  

A couple of reasons why this will help tremendously in the coming years:A couple of reasons why this will help tremendously in the coming years:A couple of reasons why this will help tremendously in the coming years:A couple of reasons why this will help tremendously in the coming years:    

• In the summer of 2008 our family is planning on leading a team of graduating Ball State students to In the summer of 2008 our family is planning on leading a team of graduating Ball State students to In the summer of 2008 our family is planning on leading a team of graduating Ball State students to In the summer of 2008 our family is planning on leading a team of graduating Ball State students to 
East Asia for a full year to help bring the gospel to Asian college students and build spiritual East Asia for a full year to help bring the gospel to Asian college students and build spiritual East Asia for a full year to help bring the gospel to Asian college students and build spiritual East Asia for a full year to help bring the gospel to Asian college students and build spiritual 

movements to reach the other side of the world for Jesus.movements to reach the other side of the world for Jesus.movements to reach the other side of the world for Jesus.movements to reach the other side of the world for Jesus.    

• After our year in East Asia I will be looking to move into more of a leadership role on campus, either at After our year in East Asia I will be looking to move into more of a leadership role on campus, either at After our year in East Asia I will be looking to move into more of a leadership role on campus, either at After our year in East Asia I will be looking to move into more of a leadership role on campus, either at 

Ball State or another University in the Midwest.  Ball State or another University in the Midwest.  Ball State or another University in the Midwest.  Ball State or another University in the Midwest.      

Because of the extra expenses of driving out to Fort Collins, CO and the extra living expenses that 
will be incurred during our time there, we need to raise $6440 for the summer.  This is above and beyond 
the monthly support we raise.  Would you please consider giving a special gift of $100, $250, or $500, or 
some other amount in order to help us manage these expenses?  Your gift would help tremendously as 
we seek to grow in our ability to better reach students and raise up future leaders who will make an 

impact for Jesus in the world.   

 

  

 It is such a privilege to know that we are not in this 
ministry alone.  We thank our God constantly for you.  Your 
prayers and financial gifts enable us to have a powerful, life 

changing ministry.  We can’t thank you enough. 

        

   God Bless, 

     

    

     

    

If you are able to help please use one of If you are able to help please use one of If you are able to help please use one of If you are able to help please use one of 

the following options.the following options.the following options.the following options.    

•  Check—make it out to Campus Crusade 
for Christ and use the enclosed envelope to 

mail your special gift right to us. 

•  Credit/Debit —Go to give.ccci.org and 
type in our name.  Continue to follow the 

instructions to give by Credit/Debit. 

 

All gifts towards our ministry are tax  

deductible.   


